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May 23, 2005 
 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Attn: Bette Taube 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is written to serve as an official request that FCC application TC430042 for 
FCCID: QDSBRCM1018 be dismissed from the FCC’s database.  
 
Recently, MET Laboratories filed an FCC-TCB application for Broadcom Corporation's 
Bluetooth Device (FCCID: QDS-BRCM1018). Upon review after the filing process, it 
was noted that there were some errors, which occurred during the application. Namely 
the "-" was left out of the FCCID, and the Grant notes were excluded entirely from the 
Grant. The original application was filed under FCCID QDSBRCM1018. This was an 
error. It has since been refilled under FCCID: QDS-BRCM1018. 
 
Please dismiss the original application for FCCID: QDSBRCM1018 (TC430042). Thank 
you very much for your help and cooperation regarding this matter. They are both greatly 
appreciated. Have a beautiful day! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Marie Ann Confroy 
TCB Administrator 
Documentation Department 


